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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PASSPORT ACCEPTANCE 

 

June 26, 2024 

 

Priority Mail Express Fee Increase Effective June 28 

 

On Friday, June 28, 2024, the fee for priority mail express delivery will change to $21.36, 

a $1.83 increase.  

 

Please refer to the attached fee charts, provided in English and Spanish, and update 

your website and all materials used for customers. 

 

We have also attached an updated transmittal for our non-postal facilities. 

 

Please contact your Customer Service Manager(s) if you have any questions. 
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